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United for the observance of Memorial Day  

Waiver  
  

Return to: Gordon Dean: Phone: 330-643-2805                                     Without Fail by:  8/17/2022 

                   Mark Anderson:      Phone: 330-643-2831 

C/O:           The Veterans Service Commission                   

                   1060 E Waterloo Rd 

                   Akron, Ohio 44306 
  
The below Summit County Veterans Organization hereby submits this waiver application for Memorial 
Day Observance Cemetery flags, markers, and post hole diggers in lieu of the sum of five hundred dollars 
($500.00) as outlined in ORC 307.66. 
  
_______________________________________            ___________________________ 
Organization Name & Post Number                                 Commanding Officer / Adjutant 
  
___________________________________       ________________      __________________ 
Street number, City & State & Zip                           Telephone                          Email 
  
Number of flags requested: _____________________________ Markers: _______________ 
(Please mark gross, dozen, or individual) 
  

Number of Post Hole Diggers: ________________________ (maximum one per post) 

Person Authorized to pick up materials: __________________ Telephone: ___________ 

Deadline for the return of all waivers for ordering is by August 17, 2022.  ANY ORDERS PLACED 
AFTER THAT WILL NOT BE GUARANTEED IN TIME FOR MEMORIAL DAY! 

  

Please identify the names of the cemeteries you are decorating: _____________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 

  

 Memorial Day supplies will be available for pick up at the Veterans Service Commission beginning the 
week of Monday April 10th  through Friday April 21, 2023.  Distribution hours will be as follows:  10:00 
am to 12:00 noon and 1:00 pm to 2:30 pm from Monday through Friday at 1060 E Waterloo Rd. Akron, 
Ohio 44306 

 

Signature of the person picking up flags: ______________________________________ 

 

NOTE: We are collecting your 
flag counts early for next year. 
Please be accurate with your 
count request due to increased 
costs.  


